

"Success is an Attitude" We are committed to Keeping Children Safe In Education

Narcot Lane Chalfont St Peter Gerrards Cross Buckinghamshire SL9 8TP Tel: 01753 882032 Fax: 01753 890716 Email: info@chalfonts.org www.chalfonts.org

December 2021





Dear Parents, Carers and Colleagues

Admissions Consultation

The Trust Board of Chalfonts Community College is consulting on its admission arrangements as required by the School Admissions Code (paragraph 1.45).

The consultation is to determine admission arrangements for entry in the academic year 2023-24 and will take effect from 1st September 2022.

The draft admissions policy can be viewed via the following link or a copy is available on request from the school:

https://www.chalfonts.org/policies

There is a proposal to reduce the PAN from 300 to 270.

The consultation will be open from 9am on Monday 13th December 2021 and close at 5pm on Monday 24th January 2022.

Any comments on the proposed admissions arrangements should be submitted by 5pm on Monday 24th January 2022 and addressed to Mr P Solloway, Chair of Governors, Chalfonts Community College, Narcot Lane, Chalfont St Peter, Bucks, SL9 8TP or by email chairofgovernors@chalfonts.org.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Caroline Whitehead

Principal







Whitele C.





